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Dear Committee Members, 

 

The preservation of male and female toilets for biological males and females respectively is 
paramount, especially in the case of preserving sex-based safe spaces for women in particular. 
This upholds privacy, sensitivity and safety considerations. 

 

 

Regards, 

Gerard Calilhanna 


